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We found the presentation on the new policy covering use of force very interesting and appreciate the detailed
discussion. In order to give more thoughtful input, we’'d a like a copy of the policy, unless it is identical to the Village’s
new policy, which we do have already. It's very hard to react to an oral presentation, memory is a slippery tool. Thank
you.

Patricia Hults
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